



Issue 5, September 2015

## In this Issue:

- · Register of Indigenous Researchers at UC
- · Last call for applications for the UC CIRI Research Grant Scheme
- We are seeking Indigenous applicants for the UC CIRI Executive Committee?
- Seminar: 'Time for talking out Loud' (26 Oct 2015)
- The Lowitja Institute Research Leadership Award
- CASS Annual Public Lecture on Future Directions in Indigenous Research: <u>Being Language:</u> roles, responsibility and respect in Ngaanyatjarra society (7 Oct 2015)

## Register of Indigenous Researchers at UC

UC CIRI has been receiving a number of enquiries from researchers seeking people who identify as Indigenous, who are interested in being part of a team conducting research that will generate outcomes with real benefits for Indigenous communities. We are currently creating a register on the UC CIRI website which research teams will be able to utilise to contact Indigenous researchers. No experience is required to be listed on this register.

To obtain a template contact uc-ciri@canberra.edu.au or call Tamara Posch on (02) 6206 8678.

By sending in your information you are agreeing to have your details (including contact information) made publically available to potential research collaborators via the UC CIRI website.

## Research Grant Applications Closing Soon

Applications for the University of Canberra's Collaborative Indigenous Research Initiative (UC CIRI) Research Grant Scheme 2016-2018 will close on 14 October 2015. This scheme seeks to fund research projects that will generate outcomes with tangible benefits for Indigenous communities while simultaneously providing opportunities for Indigenous researchers and students.

Guidelines, eligibility and selection criteria, and FAQs can be found on the UC CIRI website.

Read more >>

## Membership of the UC CIRI Executive Committee

Do you identify as Indigenous?

Are you interested in being involved in growing Indigenous research capacity and quality at UC?

We are seeking Expressions of Interest from Indigenous members of the UC community to become members of the UC CIRI Executive Committee.

Appointments are made by the DVC-R and are for a period of two years. The committee meets approximately six times per year.

Please call Tamara Posch on (02) 6206 8678 or email <u>uc-ciri@canberra.edu.au</u> for more information.

http://www.canberra.edu.au/research/collaborations/ciri

Click here to subscribe to the UC CIRI email list.

If no longer wish to receive newsletters or invitations to UC CIRI events please click unsubscribe. To submit articles for our next newsletter please send them to uc-ciri@canberra.edu.au and type "Newsletter Article" in the subject line

This email was sent by UC CIRI, Collaborative Indigenous Research Initiative, University of Canberra, Ph: +61 2 6206 8678, Australia to tamara.posch@canberra.edu.au

Unsubscribe

